Please stop this bill from moving any further forward in the process.

SB978 may have what you think is responsible gun control but ANY gun control laws are
unconstitutional.

As members of the legislature every member took an oath to uphold the constitution and in doing so
that means protecting the 2nd amendment. If any bills are passed against the 2nd amendment you as a
legislator have failed in his or her duty to protect the 2nd amendment and should resign immediately as
you have failed to do your job you were voted into by your constituents.

Vote NO on SB978

Thanks for your time & consideration,

Jeff Hanson



